
This workshop will discuss different kinds of biases and how we can disengage from them. 
To provide the support and empowerment necessary to participate with confidence in the

broader community, we need to overcome personal barriers caused by biases. The presentation
will specify how overcoming biases enables us to work together toward the common good.

Open to the Public at No Cost!

INTERCULTURAL COMPETENCY WORKSHOP

OVERCOMING
BIASES

For more information, please contact Dr. Fidelis D’Cunha
at 313-496-2536 or email fdcunha2@wcccd.edu

Wednesday, November 21, 2018
11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

District Office Building
Dr. Charles E. Morton 

Board of Trustees Conference Room 
801 West Fort Street, Detroit, MI 48226


